
 
 

 
 

 

 

1. Status Update 

• The DAWR has released an Industry Advice Notice advising exporters that Pakistan has recently made 

significant changes to its import requirements for chickpeas for consumption.    

• Chickpea imports into Pakistan must be free of Ascochyta blight.  

2. Further Information  

• For full details, click here to view the DAWR Industry Advice Notice.  

• For further information, please contact Grain and Seed Exports Program on 02 6272 3229 or email 

Grain.Export@agriculture.gov.au 
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TOPIC: Chickpeas for consumption to Pakistan  

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

http://www.agriculture.gov.au/export/controlled-goods/plants-plant-products/ian/2018/2018-09
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